
Worship  Committee 

March 7, 2021 

 

ATTENDANCE:  Pastor Youngyeun Lee, Ohyeun Lee, Beth Provost, Jennette Baker, Malissa Brown, Matti 
Verzino 

We recapped the events of months events leading up to Easter. 

Palms will be placed in the back of the Sanctuary for those who wish to take them. Palm Fans will be set 
aside for the children for their procession around the Sanctuary on Palm Sunday. An E-male blast will be 
sent out for those who have not attended service to pick up palms at the church Saturday before Palm 
Sunday if they wish to do so. There will also be an announcement in the bulletin.  Christa is willing to 
hand them out on that Saturday.  

Christa mention at our last meeting that Home preparation packages for pretzels with directions would 
be distributed to our members on Pretzel Sunday March 21. 

There will be a virtual service with other churches via Zoom and Facebook for Maundy Thursday and 
Good Friday.  

Easter Sunday will have a Baptism, following the COVID 19 guidelines. It will also be Communion Sunday. 

Pastor Lee and Jeanette talked about the last Bible Study. What can be done to make our church more 
caring and loving and welcoming.  

The Children were praised on what a joyful sound the made playing the chimes at the service. They had 
only three rehearsals. What a fantastic job they did. Thank you Heidi for keeping the music in our service 
each Sunday. Pastor Lee mentioned he asked Heidi to record some of our special music to share with 
the 8:30 service. 

It was mentioned that we need a media team. Younger more knowledgeable people familiar with the 
internet and computer programs and how to use them in our service, Don Orcut is willing to help 
Ohyeun from time to time. But we should have a team who knows more about technology than us older 
folks. 

We will take a spring break and not have an April Meeting. Next meeting is May 2 2021 

Pastor began and ended our meeting with a prayer. 

Thank you all. I hope I didn’t miss anything. 

   


